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Dear Parent,   

 

We understand from our long-standing well-wishing parents who met us and expressed their view that 

there is a message spreading in the parent’s local WhatsApp groups that the school does not have 

sufficient programs for higher studies and studying in our school is very difficult and it will not help for 

competitive exams like NEET/IIT/JEE. This is fundamentally not true as it is baseless and fictitious. It is 

really just created by people who do not know the facts.  

We would like to clarify that our past batch of students had successfully cleared NEET/JEE and become 

Doctors and Engineers at IIT. We also have our alumni students pursuing Astrophysics, Aviation, Law, 

Pharmacy, Architecture, BBA, Designing and Neuro Science to name a few. Many students are pursuing 

their Bachelors and Masters in abroad We are proud to let you know that our students are shining in 

every field they stepped in.  

The school fundamentally offers many subjects from Class IX onwards which are not offered by 90% of 

schools in Chennai. We are an all-inclusive school capable of creating independent thinkers. You can 

answer any questions practically at any point in time. We train our children to apply their knowledge in 

the subject so that they do not turn into mugging up machines who record data in memory and spit it 

out in the paper for marks. 

We would like to assure you that we have a plan for every child based on who they are and what they 

are capable of. We have guided children to the right subject groups and to the best of colleges in India 

and abroad. We have a very satisfied alumni batch parent community as they are satisfied with their 

child’s career courses.  

If you have any queries on the groups provided by the school and the relevant courses available in the 

colleges, I suggest you to fix an appointment with our Student Counselor, Ms. Sharmila, and clarify your 

doubts  

 

Regards 

Principal    

 


